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Hi, Everyone! 

I’d like to thank all of those who sent in their Oct. 1st report.  If you haven’t done so yet it’s never too 

late to do so.  It just takes a couple of minutes to do so.  Even if your answers are “no” please send it in. 

Please send it by snail mail. 

To all the Auxiliaries who have scheduled a War Dogs presentation for their Post I thank you.  Everyone I 

have spoken to who has attended a presentation said they were so glad they attended because John’s 

presentation was so informative and well done.  Brutuzs, of course is the real star of the show!  

If you do schedule a presentation you can post a flyer from John to help advertise the event.  Just go to 

the web site to Program and click on PSP and you can print it from there.  Just add your Post number, 

the date and time of the event.  Every Auxiliary who schedules a presentation will get a “Good Job” 

certificate from me. 

Please remember that I’m asking the odd Auxiliaries in Districts 6-11 to bring an item for the War Dogs 

raffle table. Hopefully we can surpass the total raised at SOI!  We are off to a FABULOUS start of raising 

money for the President’s Special Project.  The sky’s the limit! 

At Fall Conference remember to keep track of what your Auxiliary members spend on raffle tickets.  You 

can report that information on you April 1st report. 

FYI…..The weekend of October 17th John will be in Washington D.C. at Arlington Cemetery.  There is 

going to be a monument dedication to honor all female dog handlers.  The first female dog handler was 

traced back to 1974. 

Looking forward to seeing all of you at Fall Conference. 

 

Respectfully, 

Patrice Pruitt                                                                                                                                                                    

PSP – War Dogs Chairman                                                                                                                                      

5823 Hollister Drive                                                                                                                                                

Speedway, IN 46224 

 


